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Friday 14th May 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

In line with the new guidance issued by the Government, from Monday 17th May 2021, we will no 

longer need to request that visitors wear a face covering on our site outside. 

  

Staff will no longer be required to wear face coverings in the classrooms (but will need to in communal 

areas such as corridors).  

  

We will need to request that visitors continue to follow the other COVID19 safety rules we have in 

place until further guidance is updated by the Department for Education (DfE). This includes 

following the rules in place for collecting and dropping off pupils, maintaining a 2m distance and 

following the one way systems currently in place. 

  

Class bubbles are still required in school settings as well as all the other systems currently in place to 

keep children safe during this COVID19 pandemic, even though other restrictions in the wider 

community have been eased. This is in line with DfE guidance. 

  

As soon as these restrictions can be lifted we will be sure to communicate this with you. 

  

Many thanks for your continued support during these challenging times and hopefully an end to the 

restrictions is soon to be announced in line with the current roadmap.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr I.W. Owens 

Headteacher 
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